
	

OFFICE	OF	THE	CHIEF	JUSTICE,	RSA	
	

IN	THE	HIGH	COURT	OF	SOUTH	AFRICA	
	

KWAZULU-NATAL	LOCAL	DIVISION,	DURBAN	
	

NOTICE	OF	THE	RE-ENROLMENT	OF	OPPOSED	APPLICATION,	PREVIOUSLY	SET	DOWN	FOR	HEARING	
DURING	THE	LOCKDOWN	PERIOD	OF	APRIL	AND	MAY	2020	

	
	
TO:	ALL	LITIGANTS,	ATTORNEYS	AND	ADVOCATES	
	
The	following	notice	serves	to	inform	all	litigants,	attorneys	and	advocates	of	the	interventions	made	
in	order	to	facilitate	the	reallocation	of	court	dates	for	Opposed	Applications,	which	were	previously	
assigned	court	dates	by	the	Registrar’s	Office,	from	14th	April	2020	to	06th	May	2020,	but	could	not	
proceed	due	to	the	National	Lockdown.	
All	applications	affected	by	the	National	Lockdown	period	will	be	reassigned	court	dates	on	the	
Opposed	Motion	Court	Roll	from	22	June	2020.	A	list	of	all	Applications	and	the	new	dates	the	
matters	have	been	assigned	will	be	published	by	the	Registrar’s	Office.	
	
Any	further	clarity	which	may	be	needed,	regarding	this	notice,	you	are	hereby	encouraged	to	
contact	the	Registrar	of	the	General	Office	for	assistance	(031	362	5850	or	031	362	5875).	
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CHIEF	REGISTRAR	


